
INFORMATION FOR KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION AT  
ABRAHAM ERB PUBLIC SCHOOL FOR  SEPTEMBER  2015 

 
 
 
 
 
January, 2015 
 
Dear Parent(s) Guardian(s): 
 
To help us plan as accurately as possible for the next school year we require your 
assistance.  If you have a child who will be four (4) years of age on or before 
December 31, 2015 (born in 2011), please go to the Abraham Erb Website 
http://abe.wrdsb.ca/ and review the information.  Your child will be able to start 
Junior Kindergarten in September 2015. 
 
If you have a child who will be five (5) years of age on or before December 31, 2015 (born in 
2010), and are not presently attending school please also visit our website regarding registration.  
Your child will be able to start Senior Kindergarten in September 2015.  If for some reason you 
are unable to get onto the Abraham Erb Website please call the school to make an 
appointment and to pick up paper registration packages so they can be filled out prior to 
your registration appointment. 
 

Formal registration for Junior and Senior Kindergarten students will take place at the 
school during the following time slots.   

They are on a first come first serve basis and every 15 minutes. 
 

Monday, Feb 2 Tuesday, Feb 3 Wednesday, Feb 4 Thursday, Feb 5  Friday, Feb 6 
2 appts prior to 
8:30 

12:30-6pm 2 appts prior to 
8:30 

8:00-11:30 8:00-12:00 

 

• Parents of students currently in Junior Kindergarten DO NOT NEED TO attend this 
registration.  

 
If you know of a neighbour who has a child who will be entering either Junior or Senior 
Kindergarten at Abraham Erb for September 2015, please advise them to call the school and 
speak to Ms Pitkin the Head Secretary at 519 747-7694 to arrange for an appointment. 
 
 

We are looking forward to meeting you! 

http://abe.wrdsb.ca/

